
March Commorados will be held on 
Thursday, March 13th at 11:00 in the 
Fellowship Hall. We will have fun, 
fellowship, and a pot-luck lunch with a 
special program. I hope to see you there.


Joby

Commorados February 2025


	 We had a great turn-out and a wonderful time during our February Commorados

luncheon. I would like to thank Carol Shirley Majors “Ms. Adams” for her wonderful

presentation of an 1890’s school teacher. Her presentation was engaging, fun, and very 
informative. As you can see one student had the honor of wearing the bonnet of shame 
for being a sub-par student.


